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Inquiry by B3 

 

Cia. Energética de Minas Gerais – CEMIG 
To Mr. Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior 

Chief Investor Relations Officer 

 

Subject: Request for information on news media report 
 

Dear Sirs, 

  

A report in the newspaper Valor Econômico of January 7, 2020, under the headline “Cemig contracts bank to 

sell its 21.7% holding in Taesa”  contains, among other information, the following statements: 
  

1. Cemig has contracted Bank of America for the sale of its stake in Transmissora Aliança de Energia 

Elétrica (Taesa). 

2. The mandate is for “strategic valuation” of the equity stake – which might result in a transaction of 

direct sale to other players (including the other stockholder of Taesa, the Colombian group ISA), 

or might result in a disposal by an offering of shares. 
  

We request further information/explanations on the items indicated, by January 8, 2020, including your 

confirmation of them or otherwise, and also any other information that is considered to be important. 

Reply by CEMIG 

Dear Ms. Carolina Souza Martins Almeida, 

Issuer Listing and Supervision Management Unit, 

B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão: 

 

In response to Official Letter 7/2020-SLS, of January 7, 2020, Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais 

(‘Cemig’, or ‘the Company’) reports that it is constantly assessing its portfolio of assets, with a view to 

optimizing its allocation of capital. In this context, the Company has the benefit of advice from financial 

institutions to accompany each one of its holdings. In the case of the assets referred to in this report, Cemig 

reports that until today’s date no decision has been taken by its governance bodies. 
 

Cemig takes this opportunity to reiterate its commitment to transparency and best market practices in 

communication with the market, whenever the applicable law and regulations so require. 

Belo Horizonte, January 7, 2020. 

 

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior  

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


